From: Tom Perrie

To: Stevenson, Kirsten

Subject: Hamilton fake home coming police response
Date: Monday, October 25, 2021 5:24:28 PM

To the Police Board,

As long time residents of Ainslie Wood we were disappointed by the poor response by Hamilton Police Services to unsanctioned street parties compared to similar
gatherings at other universities

‘We would ask the board to read the Ottawa Citizen article in the link below In particular the first photo which shows a large police presense including police from
neighboring jurisdictions is very instructive In particular the troop of eight mounted police, the number of officers, and the number of charges laid

HPS needs to review their intelligence gathering, planning and execution to deal with these disruptions As 45 year residents of Ainslie Wood we can tell you from
first hand experience that left unchecked this type of behavior only gets worse, never better Failure to deal with problems such as this only ensures larger problems
in the future Hamilton's weak response may have saved some money in the budget this year but will prove costly in the long term
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!éilon, Mauo

! queens-n

ottawa e ws/local-new ersity-
utm_medium=Social&utm_source=Facebook&fbclid=IwAR3S!

fugents-

-

g3 econd-week ctioned-stree -in-king
PMSqEDYj JcGQS4ADFfXPW4bycdil554UbDs; NM#Echobox=1635035582




